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Prevention & Preparation

To ensure the safety, health and well-being of
our customers and staff, while following the
guidelines of the CDC, we have taken extra
precautions to prepare for reopening
including:
e Increased cleaning and sanitizing
e Preparing the winery and tasting hall for
social distancing with tasting stations and a
new traffic flow pattern
e Utilizing glassware sanitized in a certified
high temperature dishwasher set at 180°F
e Scheduling all tastings by appointment only
e Modifying operations to effectively support
our customers, partners, and community in
stopping the spread of the coronavirus.



